
ODEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Where the Future Begins! 

   

Principal’s Corner 
Mrs. Esmeralda Martinez 

Happy New Year Odem Elementary Families! 
Our students have had a successful semester of learning in 2019!  In this new year, we are 
continuing to emphasize  student growth and reaching reading goals . The spring semester 
is always a busy time of year and we have so many fun and exciting upcoming events. We 
hope everyone had a restful winter break and are excited for a strong finish to the second 

 

Interested in Volunteering? 
 
 

 
 

Please call the OES Office at  
361-368-8121  

for information and  
requirements.   

We welcome your help and 
look forward to hearing from 

you soon! 



To all the Kindergarten parents that attended  
 

Pies with Parents  

With respect to all students and staff on our campus, we 
will no longer be accepting Valentine’s Day deliveries. In 
the best interest of all our students, the factors determining 
this decision are listed below: 
 

Educational description for both teaching and learning 

Not all student receive deliveries and this presents 

multiple problems  

Safety issues on our busses with oversized objects, 

balloons, etc. 

 
Thank you very much for your understanding, support and     
cooperation.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

For the continued safety of our 
students, every visitor to Odem 
Elementary School must: 
 Check in through the front 

office 
 Bring either a driver’s license 

or ID 
 You must remain in the lobby 

area. 
 
 
If you are picking up your child, 
he/she will meet you in the front 
office. All items that are dropped 
off will be delivered to the   
classrooms by front office staff. 

January Happenings! 
 

Dec. 20th-Jan. 6th: Christmas 
Break– No School 
 
Jan. 7th: Students return to 
school 
 
Jan. 7th– 10th: TPRI Testing for 
Kinder 
 
Jan. 13th-17th: TPRI Testing for 
1st Grade 
 
Jan. 20th: Bad Weather Day– No 
School 
 
Jan. 21st-23rd: TPRI Testing for 
2nd Grade 
 
Jan. 23rd: 24th: CIRCLE Testing 
for PreK 
 
Feb. 6th: Kinder Music            
Performance @ 6:00pm OES   
Cafeteria 
 
Feb. 17th: Teacher PD Day– No 
School 

School Board  

Appreciation 

Month 

 

Odem Elementary  

appreciates our  school 

board members! Thank you 

for launching the next  

generation! 


